

Office of the Comptroller

Martin Matson Comptroller

John M. Egan, C.P.A. Special Deputy Comptroller

May 18, 2012

To the Honorable the Common Council City of Milwaukee City Hall, Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Council Members:

Please accept the following communication from the Comptroller's Office transmitting a report titled Parking Fund Revenue Recognition Audit.

If there are any questions about this request, please contact Aycha Sirvanci at 286-2347.

Sincerely,

Morten Matr

Martin Matson Comptroller

MM:as